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Good afternoon, 

Spelling Focus: Please continue to go on Spellodrome and practise all the 

words we have been learning so far this year! New spelling lists will be 

handed out next week for the children to be tested on the following week. 

Christmas and New Year: 

We hope the children have had an enjoyable Christmas break. We would 

like to thank all the children for their wonderful cards and gifts. 

Reading: 

Please continue to read with your child, reading is an important part of the 

curriculum. During R4L, we were reading ‘Who Let the Gods Out’ by Maz 

Evans. A lot of the children have been asking for the name of the rest of 

the books in the series. Below is a list of the books. They can all be found 

on Amazon for roughly £4.50. 

1. Who Let the Gods out?   

2. Who Let the Gods Out? 2: Simply the Quest 

3. Who Let the Gods Out? 3: Beyond the Odyssey 

4. Who Let the Gods Out? 4: Against All Gods 

History:  

Your child should have brought home a knowledge organiser about the 

Egyptians. Please find time to read through this together and if you have 

anything related to the topic which your child would like to share, they are 

welcome to bring it in. 

Notes for your diary: 

4S’s Class Assembly: 

4S’s class assembly is on Friday 24th January. Miss Shaw will be sending a 

script home shortly. As always, the assembly will be in the Infant Hall at 

2pm (please arrive early - 1.45pm onwards - and enter through the Church 

entrance by the rear car park).  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Wells, Miss Shaw and Mrs Sealey 
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